Dear Health Care Partners,
Thank you for your hard work, providing your pediatric patients with COVID-19 vaccines to date.
As announced today in TPH's Communique e-Newsletter for Health Professionals, the first booster doses

of Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine (pediatric formulation) have been recommended by the Ministry of
Health for children ages 5-11 years.

Reminder: Doses of pediatric Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine for booster doses for individuals 5-11
years of age are available to order through the TPH COVID-19 vaccine ordering portal.

Further details, including recommended intervals between doses or between COVID-19 infection and
booster doses, please see the Communique (link above).

Providing these booster doses to eligible clients will help maintain high levels of vaccination across
Toronto.

At this time, it is not recommended to administer second booster doses to children ages 5-11 years
Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

COVID-19 Vaccine Allocation/Distribution Team
COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca

For program inquiries, contact Toronto Public Health at:
e COVIDVaccineOrder@toronto.ca

For questions about orders and deliveries, contact Accuristix at:
e csrtorontopublichealth@accuristix.com
o 1-866-712-7250
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